
 
 
 
 
 

SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA 
County of Sacramento 

 
Public Notice – Civil Law and Motion 

Change to Department 53 Hearing Time 
 

Effective June 16, 2020, the Department 53 Civil Law and Motion hearings will be 
held Tuesday through Thursday at 1:30 p.m. The current Department 54 hearing 
time of 9:00 a.m. will remain the same.   
 
All parties must continue to reserve a hearing date/time prior to submitting their 
civil law and motion filing to the court. To reserve a hearing date for Department 
53 please contact the Department 53 calendar clerk at (916) 874-7858. To reserve a 
hearing date for Department 54 please contact the Department 54 calendar clerk at 
(916) 874-7848.  
 


